
 

 

 

We are happy to be open and serving you! We 
are taking precautions for the continued health 
of everyone. In the last 14 days, have you had: 

 

• Fever  or chills  

• Breathing difficulty 

• Dry cough 

• Runny nose 

• Recent loss or reduction in sense of taste or 
smell 

• Sore throat 

• Unexplained muscle pain 

• Headache 

• Loss of appetite 

• Or been in contact with a person testing positive 
for COVID-19 in the last 14 days? 

 

If you have experienced ANY of these 
symptoms, please do not enter our office.  Call 
us at 209-216-3530 for additional assistance. 


